
Commissioners to Attend the Crestview Chamber of Commerce 

Meeting on Thursday, April 1, 2021, in Crestview, Florida 

 

Pursuant to section 286.011, Florida Statutes, notice is hereby given that two or more 

members of the Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners may be attending 

the Crestview Chamber of Commerce Meeting that will be held at 7:00 a.m. on 

Thursday, April 1, 2021 at the Crestview Community Center located at1446 

Commerce Drive, Crestview, FL 32536.  This is not an official meeting of the 

Okaloosa County Board of County Commissioners, but multiple members of the 

Commission may attend.  The public is welcomed to attend.   

 

 


